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I am not a farmer but have friends who are and they tell me this is a bad bill. 

I saw a testimony submitted by a group that used an unrelated event to justify why 

this should be enacted. 

Let’s stick to the facts. Where are the studies that show this is needed? All other 

industries are not the same as farm work. We had a cattle ranch in the past and I 

know that like farmers it’s not a 9-5 job. Hardworking and caring Farmers abide by 

the many fair laws that protect farm workers, and this would have negative impacts 

on their farm, workforce shortages already a problem, inflation and rural Oregon 

communities.   

Please vote No.  


